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Before asking for a schedule request, please consider that all the families of both teams
will need to rearrange their schedule to meet your request. Please be considerate when
making requests.

A coach who requests a reschedule is not entitled to a specific date or time for
rescheduled game.

GAME RESCHEDULE REQUESTS INITIATED BY YOUR TEAM
» Each team is afforded a single game schedule change request.
A change request with less than 2 weeks advance notice may be denied.
 The rescheduling of the game will be based on resource restraints (e.g. field
availability, referee availability, no games before 6 PM on weekdays, season
ending, etc.).
 All game schedule change requests must be sent by email to the appropriate
AGC.

RESCHEDULES NOT INITIATED BY YOUR TEAM
» We will apply the same rules to teams from other associations.
« If you wish to reschedule the game again, you will have to use your game
schedule change request to move the game.

HEAD COACHING CONFLICTS
* GSSA will work to resolve coaching conflicts for head coaches coaching two or
more teams.
» Coaches who are coaching multiple teams will be contacted to review their
schedule for direct coaching conflicts before the schedules are released, and any
conflicts that are identified will be resolved by the scheduler. If the head coach
does not identify conflicts before the schedule is released, the conflicts must be
resolved using the standard reschedule policy.
» Should a direct coaching conflict occur due to weather or other rescheduling
issues, the coach should alert their Age Group Commissioner immediately to
attempt to resolve the conflict.
* If you coach two teams with GSSA, we will do our best to ensure your games
do not overlap. If you coach more than two teams, we cannot make that
guarantee; you will need to work with your assistant coaches to cover the games.



